
Idaho Perinatal Quality
Collaborative News

The Idaho Perinatal Quality Collaborative (IDPQC) works to

promote evidence-based best practices in perinatal and

neonatal care, reduce disparities, and improve the overall

health and well-being of families. Together, we can achieve

our goal of providing equitable, compassionate, and

effective care to all who need it.

October 2024

Save the Date: IDPQC
2025 Annual Summit -
Corrected

When: May 30, 2025

Where: Boise State University, Boise, ID

Registration information coming soon! 

Domestic Violence
Awareness Month

October is Domestic Violence Awareness

Month, a crucial time to highlight the impact

of domestic violence on pregnant women

and the importance of screening and

support. This month, we encourage all health

care providers to utilize the latest resources,

such as the 2024 Domestic Violence
Awareness Month Toolkit from Stop the
Hurt, and the CDC’s Violence and
Pregnancy to enhance their practices and

support survivors. Together, we can make a

difference in the lives of those affected by

domestic violence.

https://stopthehurt.org/download-our-2024-domestic-violence-awareness-month-toolkit/
https://stopthehurt.org/download-our-2024-domestic-violence-awareness-month-toolkit/
https://stopthehurt.org/download-our-2024-domestic-violence-awareness-month-toolkit/
https://stopthehurt.org/download-our-2024-domestic-violence-awareness-month-toolkit/
https://www.cdc.gov/intimate-partner-violence/about/violence-and-pregnancy.html
https://www.cdc.gov/intimate-partner-violence/about/violence-and-pregnancy.html


Article: Innovations in
Rural Obstetrics to
Maintain Access to Care

Milbank highlights the unique challenges

faced by rural health care providers and the

innovative changes six rural obstetrics

delivery sites from across the country made

to address this growing care gap.

From partnering with a federally qualified health center to transitioning to a municipal hospital

district, this article highlights a wide variety of innovations that have allowed obstetric care to

remain in communities where it is critical. Visit here to learn more. 

Resource: Community Birth Transfer 
Resource Kit 

The Community Birth Transfer Resource Kit from Alliance for Innovation on Maternal

Health (AIM) is designed to ensure safer and smoother transfers during community births.

This comprehensive toolkit provides essential guidelines and resources for health care

providers to enhance communication and coordination, ultimately improving outcomes for

mothers and babies. Visit AIM (saferbirth.org) to learn more and access these invaluable

resources.

Follow Us
Follow the IDPQC Activity Summary Basecamp Page to learn more about the development

process of the PQC here. For more information about the IDPQC, visit idahopqc.org.

This project was supported by CFDA 93.994 from the Health Resources and Services
Administration. Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily
represent the official views of the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare or the Health
Resources and Services Administration.
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